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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Please don’t allow our city parks to be used for camping. The are not meant to be occupied overnight
or to be used as homesites. Parks are meant for all to enjoy outdoor the outdoor space. Please
consider all stakeholders in your decision. Thank you 
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